
  

It’s all new to May!  

Just in time for the launch of “transport logistic” in Munich — the world’s leading trade fair for logistics, 
mobility, IT and supply chain management — as well as the successful registration as a word/figurative 
mark at the German Patent and Trademark Office, we look forward to the introduction of our new 
brand logo  

 

 

 

 

Supported by intensive digitisation consulting and the development of an online marketing strategy, 
we have decided to introduce a new brand logo that can increase the visibility and perception of our 
company, increase awareness and represent the high quality of our global logistics service in digital 
media.        

You will quickly notice our new brand logo on all our writings, packaging, invoices and promotional 
materials. 

We promise you that you will receive the same great service you are used to and which distinguishes 
us over the last few years on the market, just under our new brand logo! 

We would be pleased if you forward this announcement to your employees and colleagues and inform 
them accordingly.  

 

Many thanks and sincere greetings from the entire team of PSAFL Cargo Brokers GmbH 

 


